
 

 23rd February 2024 

Year 3 Dance Up A Storm 

The Year 3 classes have been working with a dance tutor this term. They made shapes, 

changed speed and included moments of stillness contrasted with sudden, explosive 

movements. They performed their dramatic ensemble piece to their teachers, who were 

very impressed. 

 

Best Attendance  

Week Beginning  5th February 

EYFS: Reception Oak        96%                 KS2: 6 Iroko         97% 

Well done, everyone - Keep up the good work! 

Camden Maths Challenge 

Before half-term, the brilliant minds of Richard Cobden Primary School visited Rosary 

Roman Catholic Primary School in Belsize Park to participate in the annual Camden 

Learning Maths Team Challenge.  

The day unfolded with an 

exciting blend of swift 

competition and intricate 

problem-solving, showcasing the 

exceptional talents of our young 

mathematicians. 

 



 

 
MAKE SURE ALL HOLIDAYS OR JOURNEYS ABROAD 

ARE BOOKED IN SCHOOL HOLIDAY TIME.  HOLIDAY 

LEAVE DURING TERM TIME WILL NOT BE GRANTED. 

2023 – 2024 Academic Year 

                              SPRING TERM 2024 

Staff INSET Day             Monday 8th January  

Children Return   Tuesday 9th January   

Half Term     Mon 12th to Fri 16th February     

Children return               Monday 19th February 

Last day of term  Thursday 28th March   
        

SUMMER TERM 2024 

Staff INSET Day  Monday 17th April  

Children Return  Tuesday 16th April  

May Day Bank Holiday Monday 6th May   

Half Term    Mon 27th to Fri 31st May 

Children Return  Monday 3rd June  

Staff INSET Day  Monday 17th June 

Last day of term  Wednesday 24th July  

 

 

 

Certificates of Achievement 

Well done to our most recent certificate winners who 

were nominated for achieving well in their learning or 

behaviour. The certificates will be presented in  

assembly: 
 

Nursery: Zaynab, Ishmael, Madina,  

Salman, Ramelle and Ubaidullah 
 

Reception: Yusra, Makael, Amira, Syed, 

Ashwaq, Emaan, Amaan and Amina 
 

Year 1: Ishraq, Yasmin, Daran, Rayyan, 

Jameliah and Livia 
 

Year 2: Idris, Juwayriyah, Yasar, Zainab, 

Giselle, Maheera, Anees, Lyla, Noah, Giona 

Year 3: Sanayah, Khalid, Safiya, Aadam K, 

Riley C and Riyana 
 

Year 4: Layla, Qaalid, Aymen, Maysa, 

Tarshera, Safa, Qahhar, Iyan, Mohamed H, 

Luul, Maryam and Younis 
 

Year 5: Humaira A, Bilal, Karim, Nasrin,  

Sulaiman, Sarp, Mehraan 
 

Year 6: Sameera, Manju-

la, Gideon, Mena, Sarah 

M, Jessica, Abdulrahman, 

Ayub and Amara 

Handwriting Awards 
Children who have improved their 

handwriting in all work will be awarded 

a handwriting pencil. For consistently 

neat, joined handwriting across all work, 

children will be awarded a handwriting 

pen. Well done to the following children, who will 

receive their pens in assembly. 
 

Year 6: 

      Matthew and Aleesha 

Maths Star Badges 

These badges are awarded to pupils for  

knowing all number bonds and times tables by 

heart so that they can recall them quickly. Well 

done to the following children, who will receive 

their badges in assembly: 
 

1 star: Lily-Rose 

2 star: Luqman 

3 star: Aasira, Layla, Eleas, 

Anayah A 

4 star: Khalid M, Iyan,  

Zubi-Nur, Taiba 

World Book Day is Coming! 

On 6th March, Nadia Shireen - the well-known 

children’s author and illustrator of the Grimwood 

series - will be visiting us.  

On March 8th, the whole school will  

celebrate World Book Day, with buddy reading 

sessions, book reviews and much more. 


